
Undergraduate Admissions 2022 

NOTICE : Data Record 

 

Data Record for Undergraduate Admissions 2022 has been 

displayed at NEDUET website. All applicants who have 

successfully passed the Pre-Admissions Entry Test 2022 are 

advised to please check their data (Particularly marks and 

passing year of both SSC/Equivalent Examinations and 

HSC/Equivalent Examinations) and get it be corrected. The last 

date for the correction of data is 07-09-2022. 

 

For any other correction, please submit an application 

along with the evidence to the office of Deputy Registrar 

Academic. 

 

 Admissions Committee 

             September 5, 2022 


